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Nocturnal Fall 
Migration and 

Flight Calls
Wednesday,  

September 8, 2021 
7 PM EST
via Zoom

Fall migration is upon us and soon thousands of ducks, hawks, and passerines will 
be passing by our favorite birding patches. While some of these species migrate 
through our area during the day, a lot of birds will actively migrate through the 
night. Why do birds do this? How do they communicate with each other? How do 
they navigate? In this program we will share findings, pose some critical thinking 
questions, and spend time discussing other wonderful components of fall 
migration.

About Our Speaker:  Ben Barkley studied  Natural Resources 
in Cornell University and spent 5 years working at the Cornell 
Lab of Ornithology. A passionate birder, Ben has recently 
spent time birding in Papua New Guinea, India, Sri Lanka, 
Kenya, Panama, Israel, Peru, and New Zealand, but has 
recently migrated back home. In college he developed a love 
for education and teaching others about birds. For the past 5 
years, Ben has worked at the Environmental Education Center 

at Lord Stirling Park, which is part of the Somerset County Park Commission.

When: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 07:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada)
Register in advance for this webinar using the following link: 
http://bit.ly/HOBASSeptember2021 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information 
about joining the webinar.


